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DiouEsAah MoTro.-' Whatuecer thy haad findeth to do, do tith thy might."

Subjects for reading and Prayer: July-Mackenzie River. The Jevs.
The most pressing needa that should enlist our prayer for the

Diocese of Mackeuzie REnur are for more workers, and more money
to carry on the work. New opportunities have arisen, new doors are
opeied, but, alas, the Bishop has neither the men nor the means with
which to enter in. Our responsibilities are great in this matter,
therefore let us try to realize what they are.

When we reni ember how our Lord Jesus Christ mourned over the
unbelief of His own chosen people, the Jews, it would seem only
natural that we who have inherited their birthright should strive
mightily for their conversion. All our lives we have lived in a country
where there are many Jews, and yet so far, but few steps have been
taken to convert them. If we of the Auxiliary are not able to give
much money we may at least re-echo with heartfelt fervor the luving
words of the Suffering One: "Father, forgive them for they know not
what they do.

Mrs. Reeves, wife cf the Bishop of Mackenzie River, reached To..
ronto un the morning of the 21st June, and left for Winnipeg by the
evening train. The members of the W.A. who had the pleasure of
meeting her would willingly have detained her longer, but that she
was naturally anxious to hurry forward in order to make sure of
catching the last boat of the season, as otherwise it would mean a
delay of a year in reaching ber distant home. Mrs. Reeves has left
all her children in England, a. 1 goes alone to rejoin the Bishop. She
expressed the gratitude of herself, the Bishop and other workers for
the gift of $51 (extra cent a day), voted at the May meeting of the
Board, to the purchasing of nourishing foods for the mission workers
of Mackenzie River Diocese. A delightful change, Mrs. Reeves said,
from frozen fish and tea without milk.

Those members of the Auxiliary who attended thé Board meeting
at Holy Trinity School-house on the 4th of June felt greatly indebted
to the President of the Branch, Mra. Charles Thompson, for so
kindly and generously arranging that lunch should be served
in order that each one presen. could renain and have the op-
portunity of a few farewell words and a good-bye to our deFr
(late) Dorcas secretary. The business of the meeting was clos8d
by 12.45 in order to give time for the event of the day. Miss Paterson
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